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From: Colleen Cunningham <colleenpattypaige@gmail.com> 
To: Jenny Raitt <JRaitt@town.arlington.ma.us> 
Cc: EBenson@town.arlington.ma.us, KLau@town.arlington.ma.us, DWatson@town.arlington.ma.us, 
rzsembery@town.arlington.ma.us 
Date: Fri, 12 Mar 2021 07:50:00 -0500 
Subject: Opposition to ADU Warrant 

CAUTION: This email 
originated from outside of the Town of Arlington's email system. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the REAL sender (whose email address in the From: line in "< >" 
brackets) and you know the content is safe. 

Hello Jenny, 
Please include this letter in the official correspondence received for the upcoming hearing 
concerning the Town Meeting article regarding ADUs. 

Please confirm your inclusion of this letter for Monday night’s meeting (March 15, 2021). 

Thank you, 
Colleen Cunningham 
Precinct 8 


